

On call Christmas Eve and Christmas night
Fewer tours than drivers with less seniority
Having to repeat requests for my wages

I had to put a roof on the workshop I started when Dad's needs took over all of the space in my house. After attempting refinancing and personal loans, credit cards were the only financing option left for me. I realized I didn't have the income necessary to pay the credit card bills so I decided to return to work. I thought I could get a job as an engineer and quickly pay off my debts. However, I have not been able to land a job as a professional. It was never my plan to settle for a minimum wage job just to stay afloat. I am left with three options: continue working in order to pay creditors, continue working but stop debt payments or stop working in order to focus on my inventions. The third option will necessitate that I stop payments to my creditors. The first option is where I am at now and I can not sustain it. The second option is perhaps the best for my short term financial situation but it has no long term benefit. The third option is the only one which offers any chance of getting the life I want. I chose the last option.

I have no choice but to give my two weeks notice. Dec 31 will be my last day of working for BK. This month I have been assigned fewer tours than drivers with less seniority. I was given the worst holiday schedule, both Christmas Eve and Christmas Day. I had to repeatedly ask for money I was due. And when the money was finally paid it was with a notation that will impact me negatively. Given the circumstances I will not be working Christmas Eve or Christmas Day. BK management will have to reassign those shifts. Overall I have had a good experience with BK and I have learned much. But for the reasons stated above, my employment is no longer tenable.

I am giving my two weeks notice. December 31 will be my last day working for BK. Additionally, I can not work on Christmas Day as I have plans with my family. If I had been informed BK operates on Christmas I would have put in a time off request. I will post a coverage request but since it is unlikely to be picked up, management will need to reassign the Christmas Day Beacon clears driver shift. Thanks for the opportunity to work at BK Adventure.